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Public consultation on Upper Credit Conservation Area Management Plan

	Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) is holding the second public consultation open house to invite input into the development of a

management plan for Upper Credit Conservation Area.

It will be Nov. 14, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at Alton branch of Caledon Public Library.

The management plan will guide the management of resources and the use of the conservation area, which is at 20073 Porterfield

Rd., near Alton. The open house will include a presentation and a opportunity to discuss recommendations, future property uses and

project proposals.

For more information, visit www.creditvalleyca.ca
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